


Ban the BBQ campaign 2020

2020 was a year of different challenges

Normality was changed

Priorities changed

The Forest adapted



Why the ban was needed
23 March 2020 Lockdown

• The Forest was empty as Forestry England closed car parks – exercise was walk 
from home with an emphasis on stay home

• 16 April - Royal College of Policing released ‘it was lawful to drive for a walk’.

• Increase of visitors – Forest on very high fire risk banning of BBQ’s

• 13 May - Forestry England opened car parks to cope with visitors

• Weather was glorious, hot and dry = increased visitors and fire risk

• 16 May - Launched New Forest Code

• Overflowing car parks and verge parking despite opening of car parks

• Higher level of visitors than normal

• 8 June – Ban Disposable BBQ campaign in and around the New Forest

• 15 June - non-essential shops could reopen in England


















